
   

 

This week’s attendance is 95.8%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are Y4 97.8% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
 

  

9.5.2025 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
It was a little bit chillier earlier in the week but now it looks 
like we are heading towards a warmer weekend.  Which is 
good considering how many ice lollies the Y6s are selling 
at breaktime!  There really are some exceptional 
entrepreneurs on show and they are running it like a 
proper business.  They will also be selling after school on 
some days so keep your eyes peeled for updates!  All 
profits are being put towards a Leavers’ Treat of their 
choice. 
 
Top left children in Y2 have been learning how to weave.  
Some of the children brought their work to my office and 
I have to say, I was impressed.  I was similarly impressed 
with the Y3 children (middle left) who have been learning 
all about Roman Numerals.  And bottom left, children in 
Y5 and Y6 have been trying to figure out why a pencil in a 
cup of water looks like it has snapped in half… 
 
Speaking of Y6 again, they have their SATs next week and 
everyone at Markeaton would like to wish them good 
luck.  They will be amazing and I know for a fact they are 
all looking forward to their SATs Breakfast in the hall.  
Thank you to the Kitchen Team for making this annual 
tradition happen once again. 
 
In other news, you may have seen in the playground a 
growing pile of lost property on the picnic benches.  The 
Y6s have kindly reconnected anything with a name on 
back with their owners but there are still some items that 
remain unclaimed.  Please take a look after school if you 
have the chance. 
 
And finally, we have a new child who has joined us at 
Markeaton – my daughter!  She loves it!  The children and 

staff have made her feel so welcome – thank you 😊 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mr Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 
 


